

## Dear 2nd Grader,

My name is Mrs. Ryan and I am excited to be your teacher next year! This will be my third year teaching 2nd grade at Bolivar. You may have known me last year as Ms. Bitcon. If you notice any school paperwork that still says Bitcon, don't worry that's me!

It is going to be a great year filled with learning, meeting new friends and exciting new experiences. I look forward to meeting you and having a great school year.

To make sure we start the year off right, please bring the following supplies on the first day of school.

- Backpack
- Snack (we will have a snack time everyday)
- Pencil case
- 1 box of #2 pencils (for our class pencil bin)
- Glue sticks
- 1 box of crayons
- 2 sturdy folders (each a different color, plastic folders hold-up the best)
- Art smock stored in a gallon sized ziplock bag with your name
- Headphones (that can plug-into an iPad)
- 2 boxes of tissues for the classroom

Remember to read every day over the summer! You can read on your own or have an adult read to you. It is one of the best things you can do to get ready for 2nd grade. Have a fun and safe summer and I'll see you in September! If you have any questions you can email me at sbitcon@chittenangoschools.org.

Sincerely, Mrs. Ryan